PAGE  
SIDEWALK COMMITTEE
  
Page 2 of 2                                                                                              

JANUARY 23, 2018

MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF SHELBY SIDEWALK COMMITTEE, HELD ON TUESDAY, JANUARY 23, 2018 IN THE LOWER LEVEL CONFERENCE ROOM OF THE TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL OFFICES, 52700 VAN DYKE, SHELBY TOWNSHIP, MICHIGAN.
CALL MEETING TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm by Craig Cowper.
Members Present:
Craig Cowper, John Kocis, Richard Kolasinski, Joe Gorak
Members Absent:

Norma Randazzo (excused) 





Andy Yatooma (unexcused)
Chairperson Cowper noted that Mr. Yatooma’s term is now expired.



 




APPROVAL OF MINUTES

MOTION by Kocis, seconded by Kolasinski to approve the minutes of the October 10, 2018 meeting, as presented.   All members present in favor.  MOTION CARRIED.
BUSINESS FROM THE FLOOR / VISITORS
No Business presented from the floor. 

ENGINEER’S REPORT

No report from the Township Engineer.
TOWNSHIP PLANNER’S REPORT

No report from Township Planner.  Chairperson Cowper explained that Planning and Zoning would be in attendance at meetings in the near future to explain the use of CIP (Community Improvement Plan) and CBDG (Community Development Block Grant) funds for sidewalks in certain areas of the township.
OLD BUSINESS

a.  Mr. Cowper noted that the 2018 Priority List is kept updated and available for viewing online.

b.  Task List will be updated during meetings.


c.  Rather than pay for GIS software, the committee can begin using the Plannng Department maps on 


the township’s website, specifically:  Map #05, Sidewalk Priorities.


d.  Motions not completed at last meeting, although agreement was unanimous.


1.  MOTION by Kolasinski, seconded by Gorak, to add to the 2018 Priority list the repairs and 



ADA improvements at 52530 Mound Road at a cost of $21,330.  Motion carried.


2.  MOTION by Kocis, seconded by Kolasinski, to add 7680 26 Mile Road (Shelby Veterinary 



Hospital) to the 2018 Priority List, to have a sidewalk installed where there currently is 



not.  Motion carried. 
NEW BUSINESS
Discussion of a length of sidewalk near the new fire station on Schoenherr Road, in front of a home.  There is a long section of standing water after it rains.  This is a new sidewalk in the last year or so. 
Members noted that it would be helpful to have a printed copy of the current Priority List to use as a reference during meetings.
Also, members would like an updated list of current sidewalk deferrals at their disposal during meetings.
Correspondence 
Correspondence was received from Shelby Township resident Ray Breederland regarding the replacement of missing signs at Curtis Cemetery signs.  This was approved and begun several months ago.  Work was done on the design of the needed signs, but the sign company failed to follow through.  The design work will be taken to another company to be completed soon.
ADJOURNMENT
Members were reminded that the next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 13th.
Motion by Kocis, seconded by Gorak, to adjourn.  Motion carried.
Meeting was adjourned at 5:25pm.
                                                          __________________________________

                              


      
Craig Cowper, Chairman
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